
 

 

OUTREACH MEETING 
DATE: April 8, 2014 

Special Meeting 
Tarzana elementary School 

5726 Topeka Drive 
Tarzana, CA 91356 

 
Meeting was called to order by Ester Wieder, Chairman, at 7:07 pm 
 
Present: Len Shaffer, Eran Heissler, Elliot Durant, Varant Marjarian, Susan Weidman, Joyce 
Greene, Warren Holden, Sukh Singh, Ellen Butler-Ruimy, Marcie Marom 
 
Election of Officers:  
Elliot Durant, Vice Chair 
 
Members: Varant Majarian, Susan Weidman Joyce Greene, Ellen Butler-Ruimy, Marcie Marom 
 
Guests: Len Shaffer, Warren Holden, Eran Heisslet, Sukh Singh 
 
Discussed:  
Senior Symposium located at ONEgeneration.  Eight neighborhood councils will be 
participating.  There will be a meeting every Wednesday at 3:00 pm, at ONEgeneration. 
 
Earth Day will be held Saturday, April 12, 2014, from 10:00 am - 3:00 pm at the Tarzana 
Cultural Center.  Poster contest from children at local elementary schools will be participating in 
the contest.  A pancake breakfast will be served.    Activities include four to five restaurants 
giving samples, 35 booths participating, bounce house, and rock climbing.  1,000 people are 
expected. 
 
Our newsletter can be improved.  A copy of the Reseda newsletter was discussed, and having a 
calendar along with interesting articles will be a good addition to our newsletter.  List of locations  
to distribute the newsletter such as a link on the website, Pierce College, Columbia College, and  
stores on Ventura Boulevard were suggested.  Len will be investigating the Reseda newsletter. 
 
Getting volunteers:  Student Body Leadership run by Miss Quan, 19 Ladies run by Miss Yu were 
suggested by Ellen and Marcie.  PALS kids run by Darryl Scoggins was suggested by Susan.  
Ask the schools to participate to get the word out, Wilbur Elementary, Nestle Elementary, 
Center for Enriched Studies, and Vanalden Elementary.  See if the schools will distribute flyers 
for us for our activities. 
 
Movies in Tarzana Park will begin end of June.  Safety Fair is in October. 
 
We need a publicity subcommittee for our events.  Most important will be to let people know 
there is a neighborhood council.  We should use photos on all our emails.  
 
All meetings are to be posted 72 hours prior to the meeting date.  Post through website, library, 
email, and Wilbur Elementary School. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:15 pm. 

 


